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71 Browning Avenue      Nashua, New Hampshire      03062 

 

 

October 29, 2009 

 

To the Nashua Airport community.............. 

 

 I would like to thank all of those 80 plus airport individuals who 

came out Tuesday evening to show the members of the ZBA that you 

are truly concerned about this airport. 

 As I said in my letter of last week, Government committee 

members are always impressed with large turn-outs on controversial 

issues and your presence clearly helped them understand the 

magnitude of this issue. 

 As much as this victory is "sweet", please understand that there 

is a strong possibility that this developer WILL BE BACK  and we may 

need to once again call on all of the airport community to respond, as 

you did Tuesday night. 

 Again........THANK YOU for your great (and successful) effort! 

 

 

Don Davidson 

NAA 


